
 

 

Dear Colleague 

SEXUAL HEALTH CLINIC MOVE 

We want to let you know that the walk in Sexual Health Clinic currently held at the Reginald Centre in 
Chapeltown will be moving to Chapeltown Health Centre from 10th December 2019.  

We will be extending our opening hours and clients will be able to walk into the Chapeltown Health 
Centre Clinic any time between 8.15am and 7.30pm to access our services. These services were 
recently rated as outstanding by the Care Quality Commission. 

All other clinics remain unchanged.  Here are the details:

If you have any queries or would like some of our timetable leaflets please get in touch on (0113) 
3920333. 

Yours sincerely   Leeds Sexual Health Service 

 


